
     
  

 
21/10/2021 

 
To whom it may concern,  

On behalf of Northern Film Orchestra, I am writing to pledge support towards the proposed plans for 

a new Performing Arts Centre in Lymm. 

The development of a new Performing Arts Centre located at Lymm High School would fill a void that 

the local community would hugely benefit from. To echo the proposal, the centre would provide 

Warrington and the surrounding areas with opportunities to learn, grow and most importantly, to 

enjoy a wide array performing arts.  

Northern Film Orchestra strives to champion providing opportunities to budding composers, 

musicians, conductors, technicians and content creators. Such prospects in the North of England are 

rare and we would look forward to working with Performing Arts Lymm to create even more 

opportunities.  

An acoustically fine room within the region would also be a huge pull to organisations like NFO. I can 

envisage having a brilliant time putting on family orchestral concerts.  

I look forward to working closely with you in the future.  

All the best  

Simeon Ogden  

Director – Northern Film Orchestra  
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